Name	<u>.</u>	 	
Date_		 	

Dear Families,

Please help your student keep track of their reading. Our goal is for each student to read for 15 minutes, 4 times a week. For each 15 minutes that they read or listen to someone read, please have them color in a penguin. When the class has read for another 60 hours we will have a celebration in our room. We have added extra penguins because some students read more. Extra reading will count towards our goal! Thank you for your support.

Fondly, Mrs. Hackett



